Breton, Mary B

From: Heather Hodgson <heather.hodgson@oconnorwheels.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 3:28 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: NO TO MAINE EV

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

This needs to be stopped. It should NOT be a law that dealerships should be forced to push politics. This is
NOT smart for our Mainer's. It is known that in cold climates, batteries do not work and need to be plugged in
to work. You can carry gas or diesel to vehicles, how does one carry electricity to vehicles and immediately
work?

This is not smart.

Sincerely,

Heather Hodgson



